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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 
 

DATE:  April 19, 2019 

 

SUBJECT: Road Intersection Closures at NW 58th and Highway 101,                                               

and NW 55th and Highway 101, from April 22 through April 26, 2019 

 

Contact person: Tim Gross, City Engineer/Director of Public Works 

541-574-3366 
 
 

The City of Newport advises that the intersection of NW 58th and Highway 101 will be closed 

from 7 AM Monday, April 22 through 6 PM on Wednesday, April 24, 2019. 

 

Subsequently, the intersection of NW 55th and Highway 101 will be closed from 7 AM Thursday, 

April 24 through 6 PM on Friday, April 26, 2019. 

 

Detour signs will direct local traffic onto the highway from the closed intersection.  

 

Access into the neighborhood from the highway will be available from NW 60th. Access will also 

be available from either NW 55th or NW 58th, depending upon which has been closed.  

 

This is related to the improvements being made to the wastewater system. Thank you for your 

patience. 
 
 


